
Friday, May 3, 2024 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Attention Juniors going on the Dodgers Career Fair Field 
Trip:  The trip is Wednesday, May 8th.  If you have not 
signed into the Google Classroom, if you have not made a 
MLB Ticket Account, or if you have not submitted a screen 
shot of your ticket, please do this TODAY!  All tickets have 
been distributed.  If there is a problem with your ticket, or 
if you need additional help, please see Ms. Nelson in Room 
415 at Brunch.  These steps must be completed in order for 
you to attend the trip.  More Information has been posted 
to the Google Classroom.  Please contact Ms. Nelson in 
Room 415 or Ms. Grimm in Room 205 with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Do you need to find your Senior 
Boards outfit?  Or something special for Graduation?  
Dons Closet currently has business attire available.  Come 
by Room 510 to check out the selection of suits, slacks, 
dresses and business attire. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors that attended DeAnza Elementary 
School:  There is a scholarship opportunity available to 
you.  Please see Ms. Graciano in the Counseling Office for 
the application.  The scholarship is due TODAY! 

Athletics 

Badminton CIF vs Mira Coasta 
  @ Mira Coasta - 3:00 
 
 
 
 
Baseball CIF vs Desert Christian 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:15 

Sports 

Good luck to our Varsity Baseball team as they will be 
playing their first CIF game at home TODAY! Come show 
your support!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Pass-Catch-Run...start your year off with Girls’ Flag 
Football.  Learn the game and have fun!  Our first tryouts 
will be Wednesday, May 8th, and Thursday, May 9th, from 
4pm-5:30pm on the Football Field.  Be sure to wear athletic 
gear.  No jewelry and no long nails allowed.  Bring water, 
cleats or tennis shoes and be ready to work.  If you have 
any questions, please see Coach Pitman in the PE Office.  
See you there! 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Badminton 

@ 12:00 

Baseball 

@ 1:30 

Friday, May 3, 2024  

Attention Chess Club Members:  There will NOT be a 
meeting TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Book Club:  There will be a Book Club meeting 
on Tuesday, May 7th, in Room 416 during Lunch.  See you 
there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Great News!  AVID is still accepting  
applications for next school year.  If you are currently a 
freshman or sophomore, we have space for you in AVID 10 
& 11.  Sophomore year is really tough.  AVID 10 will help 
you to avoid the dreaded “Sophomore Slump” and stay on 
track academically.  Junior year is even harder.  AVID 11 
will surround you with motivated juniors who want to 
make their junior year a success. 
If you are looking for extra academic support or just want 
to belong to a program that is really more of a family, then 
apply to AVID today.  Speak to any AVID teacher for more 
information.  You can also check out our AVID Instagram 
page @sv.avid for access to the online application.  We 
hope to see more S.V. students in the AVID classroom next 
year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Group C 

has duty this week 

Clubs & Activities 


